
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 

 
DATE:  Thursday, April 30, 2020 

 

TO:  All Principals 

  All School Administrative Assistants   

  

FROM: Shelley Nordick, Ph.D., Administrator of Teaching and Learning 

  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability 

     

SUBJECT: Scheduling Delivery of WIDA Hard Copy Reports 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Evaluation, Research & Accountability is scheduled to received the WIDA hard copy 

results on May 13, 2020. 

 

We would like to deliver them to the schools on May 20, 21, or 22. 

 

Please let our WIDA Test Coordinator, JoLynn Snelgrove, know when your building will 

be open so that she can deliver the WIDA hard copy test results. She may be contacted 

via email at jolynn.snelgrove@jordandistrict.org or by phone at 801-567-8419 

 

The state requires that schools send a hard copy of the individual student report (ISR) to 

parents.  Instructions and more details will be included with the delivery. 

 

Thank you for your help in taking care of this important matter. 
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